Gloucestershire County Annual General Meeting

6" December 2011

Minutes

Present:

Elaine O’Connell
Bryan Butler
Pete Salter
Chris Salter
Dean Douglas
Malcolm Reed
Don Quinn
Izabelle Butler

Apologies:

Chris Borman

Minutes from last meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were proposed and agreed.
Matters Arising
None were discussed

Treasurer’s report

Chris Salter reported on the county finance for the year ending 30/4/2011 which has improved but
doesn’t included this years Gloucestershire open which wasn’t as good as last year as we were down
on numbers. Copies of the accounts were issued at the meeting.

Chairman’s Report

Pete Salter gave his chairman’s report and issued a copy to those present. Pete highlighted the
success of the clubs in the county and the help that was around in the county, for example Lorraine
O’Connell helping at the Gloucestershire Open with an excellent buffet selection.

AOB

Elaine O’Connell’s help as the secretary, as she is standing down after three years of doing the job so
Izabelle is taking over from her she is still attending the meetings though.

Next County meeting is the 20" March at 7pm.

Izabelle Butler — secretary



